Message

From: Remy, Donald [/O=NCAA/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GRCUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DREMY]

Sent: 12/6/2011 6:39:26 PM

To: Roe, lulie [jroe@ncaa.org]; Renfro, Wally 1. [warenfro@ncaa.org]; Berst, David [dberst@ncaa.org]

Subject: FW: 2011 12 16 Itr m Emmert NCAA.doc

Redacted

From: Baldwin, Cynthia [mailto:cab71@psu.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 9:38 AM
To: Remy, Donald

Subject: 2011 12 16 Itr m Emmert NCAA.doc

Mr. Remy:

The attached letter is for your review and comment. Thank you.
Cynthia

Cynthia A, Baldwin

Vice President & General Counsel

The Pennsylvania State University

Office of the General Counsel

108 Old Main

University Park, PA 16802

Fax:

cab/1@psu.edu

Confidentiality Notice

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure. Do
not distribute, forward, or retransmit without the prior approval of the sender. This e-mail, including any
attachments, is intended exclusively for the intended recipient, please note that reading, printing, copying, or
disseminating this transmission is unauthorized and strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission
in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail or by telephone and delete it completely from your
computer. Thank you.
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December 6, 2011

Mark A. Emmert, President
NCAA

P.O. Box 6222
Indianapolis, IN 46206

Dear President Emmert

President Erickson received your letter dated November 17, 2011, and requested that |
respond. During a subsequent telephone call on November 23, 2011, with you, General Counsel,
Donald Remy and other NCAA staft, for the purpose of clarifying issues, it became evident that
the questions being asked in your letter should be answered in the course of the investigations
currently in progress.

The University understands that the NCAA will continue to monitor these investigations
and will have access to the report of the Special Investigations Task Force. At that time the
NCAA will determine if a further response from the University 1s necessary. Therefore, the
University is requesting an enlargement of time in order to accommodate the above process.

Thank you for your consideration and cooperation. We await your response.

Sincerely,

Cynthia A Baldwin
Vice-President and General Counsel
The Pennsylvania State University

CAB/Ips

“Penn State 1s commitled to affirmative action, equal opporfunity and the diversity of its workforee.”
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